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Halloween Reminders - The health and safety of our students remains a top priority. For 

students who wish to celebrate Halloween at school on Monday October 31st, please keep 

these reminders in mind: 

- Costumes should be respectful of others. Symbols or objects representative of a 

person’s culture or religious beliefs, should not be worn as another person’s 

costume, nor should costumes that caricature social identities through stereotyping. 

- No replica weapons of any kind are allowed. 

- NO Halloween masks are to be worn and students may only use single use make-up 

(no sharing of make-up) 

- Students will not be able to use washrooms to change into costumes 

To limit personal items being brought to school, costumes should be of simple design 

(Please consider that should your child come in costume that it should be comfortable, 

and washroom friendly). 

 

School Council – We will be having a School Council meeting on Monday November 7th 

in our library. ALL O.M. MacKillop families are invited to attend – a virtual meeting link will 

also be available upon request. It is a great opportunity to become involved with the 

school, give community feedback as well as support School Council initiatives.  If you 

would like to attend our School Council meeting, please RSVP by emailing 

Brandon.kliman@yrdsb.ca. Translation services are available upon request.  

 

Pizza Days at OM MacKillop – Pizza lunch is returning to OM MacKillop every Friday starting 

on November 25th to February 10th.  Please see the attached flyer for more information. 

Orders can be placed on School Cash Online. The deadline to place an order is 

November 15  

Parent Teacher Interviews – Parent Teacher Interviews will be taking place on Nov 17 and 

18. More information will be shared next week but we will be using Edsby to schedule 

interviews. If you do not have an Edsby school account, you should have received an 

email last week with sign up instructions. Please contact the office for assistance with 

creating an Edsby account.   
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Main Office: (905) 884 – 5711 

EOAA:  Mrs. Bessie Papadopoulos X 160 bessie.papadopoulos@yrdsb.ca 

Secretary: Ms. Silvana Russo X 161 silvanna.russo@yrdsb.ca  

Principal: Mr. Brandon Kliman X 163 brandon.kliman@yrdsb.ca 


